
NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MAYAPURI, NEW DELHI-110064 

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2020-21/16                                05.08.2020 

Dear Parent, 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my thanks and appreciation for your support and 

cooperation during these difficult times. 

We have joined forces and created this new synergy where the teaching and learning modalities have 

changed drastically yet be as holistic as possible for all students studying online. Our staff members have 

exemplified efficiency and worked as effortlessly as possible to create a humanising and interesting 

platform for the students where along with the academic curriculum, we are able to deliver life skills, inter 

house events, activities and general knowledge classes. 

This could not have been possible without your active participation and involvement in the students’ 

classes and so many of you have expressed your thoughts and feedback regarding these via emails and 

calls to the staff members and to myself.  

The school has been running online for all 3000 plus students and this feat has been accomplished only 

with your help. 

Further, reference  order no. F.NO. PS/DE/ 2020/55 dated 18.04.2020 of Directorate of Education, please 

note that the payment of Fee from 2nd quarter is as under:  

 

The tuition fee will continue to be charged monthly.  However, the Annual Charges of Rs.400 per month 

will be charged on a pro-rata basis from July 2020. 

 

Fee bills will be sent through the fee portal. Parents can pay the fee online/Bank/ drop the cheque in the 

School. 

Looking forward to your continued support.  

Regards 

 

(Vandana Chawla) 

PRINCIPAL 

 


